
 
     

    

 
   

 

 

     

 

                

               

                

                  

                 

             

 

                

               

             

                  

    

 

               

                

            

 

 

 

 

  

   

   

   

   

SCHOOL DISTRICT OF JOHNSON CREEK POLICY: 455.2 

BOARD OF EDUCATION POLICY 

Student Use of Personal Vehicles 

The Johnson Creek Board of Education regards student parking in school parking lots and use for 

approved school related purposes as a privilege, not a right. Responsibility and liability for 

student parking or use, whether riding in or driving of personal motor vehicles within the school 

day, rests with the student. The school district shall not be responsible or liable for any personal 

injury or for motor vehicles, or items on/in them, which are lost, stolen or damaged while on 

school property or being used for school related purposes within the school day. 

Student permission to park personal motor vehicles in school parking lots or use them for school 

related purposes must be secured from the principal. Granting of permission will be considered 

only after the student has completed the appropriate registration form(s), submitted any required 

fees and has agreed to abide by the student use of personal vehicle procedures as outlined in the 

High School Student Handbook. 

Any infractions to rules concerning student use or parking of personal motor vehicles may result 

in revocation of the use and/or parking privilege. Penalties for infractions shall be determined by 

the principal and made known to students annually through the Student Handbook. 
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